
Public Safety Committee members: 

  

As a City of Milwaukee resident, I would like the City to continue to allow for TNR and follow the Wisconsin 

Humane Societies recommendations to improve the program. 

  

Thank you, 

Charlie Sparks 

3219 S. Austin St. Milwaukee, WI 

 

Sent from my Apple iPhone. 
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